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Dear Sir,
 
I attach my submission in relation to the above Bill.
 
Regards
 
Clark Chappel
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Transport Legislation (Taxi Services) Amendment Bill 2015 
 
Submission by Clark Chappel,   

 
 
 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission regarding this Bill, it 
is a true reflection of a healthy democracy that a citizen of this State is 
given such an opportunity, I thank you. 
 
It is also a true reflection of a healthy democracy that the existing Laws of 
the State of Queensland are upheld for their intended purpose and if not 
fit for the purpose, should be amended. 
 
I support this Bill in its attempts to patch faults within the Transport Act 
and associated regulations. It needs to be highlighted that the Act and its 
attachments has failed in respect to the challenge now beset upon the 
taxi industry. 
 
Only recently it has come to light that the States own Transport Safety 
Compliance Officers are restricted by the failure of these regulations to 
allow them “to issue infringement notices” at night, simply astonishing!   

…….. 
 

I entered the taxi industry on the Sunshine Coast in 2003 as the 
successful bid in a Queensland Government tender for additional taxi 
licences for the region. As one of the winning bids I was required to pay 
my bid amount, pay associated Operator & Driver fees and enter a 
contract with the State to abide by all the requirements and regulations 
associated with operating a taxi licence. 
 
Committee, every day of every year since 2003 I have obeyed & upheld 
my responsibilities for the operation of a taxi licence in this State. 
 
I am a very proud Queenslander, born in Charters Towers in 1958; it 
disappoints me greatly that my retirement planning and my commitment 
to a long-standing, legitimate, regulated, hardworking small business of 
taxis is being destroyed through the failure of our State Laws.  
 
 
 
 






